UNIVERSITÉ DE BORDEAUX

## LABORATOIRE DE GÉOLOGIE DU QUATERNAIRE ET PRÉHISTOIRE

TALENCE, LE Matrch 16th, 1971

BATIMENT DE GÉOLOGIE

## FACULTÉ DES SCIENCES

33 - TALENCE

TÉL. 91.12.99

POSTE : 334

Dear Don and Evelyn,

I just have received your lovely road runner! What a nice gift! It so happens that Tixier was here, with some others (we just had a private symposium on Upper Palaeolithic typology) and we had some minutes remembering, oh, how fondly, the time we had at Crabtree's.

This will be a short letter. To overtake all the work I have to dome, I would need to be not a mere rand unner, but at least an ostrich! I did not find the time, since I am back from Canada, to flake a single point! I am becoming rusty. Happily, the Easteder vacations are coming, and I will spend 15 days in Carsac, flaking like a mad devil!

I have received a letter from Alan McPherron and a Ruth Tringham, about a proposed symposium about flint tools, in....Yugoslavia. Enclosed copy of my reply.

How is Evelyn? Here, Denise is better and better, but so slowly! And myself, some days, I feel tottering on the brink of the abyss! I am xx so tired that I would love to sleepx for weeks or monts. Well, I suppose I will survive. I have had bad days before and survived, but I am not so young any more.

Still hoping to make it back to Idaho some day,

Bien amicalement,

F. Bordes